
A Visit to Mekarsari

Department of Biology, represented by Dr. Triadiati, MSi, Dr. Sulistijorini, Dr. Tri
Atmowidi, dan Windra Priawandiputra, PhD,  visit Mekarsari Fruit Garden on February
24th, 2016. The visit conducted to discuss research collaboration opportunity between the
Department and Mekarsari. The discussion ended with agreement in short-time, medium-
time, and long-time research collaboration. The collaboration work will be conducted as
workshop, on site research in Hydrilla control and bio-fertilizer, field documentation, and
student field work. Student will be involved in these activities.


